
Board of Fire Commissioners 
District 2, Howell Township Fire Company No. 1 

Adelphia, NJ  07710 
 

June 8, 2010 
 

SPECIAL BID OPENING MEETING 
   Location-the Route 524 Fire Station 

 
Notice of time, date, location and agenda of the meeting, to the extent then known, was duly 
published in accordance with the requirements of the "Open Public Meeting Act' at least 48 
hours in advance of this meeting by posting and by publication in the official newspapers of the 
district. 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Harry Carter, at 4.00 PM. 
 
A Roll call was taken showing George Patten, Frank Biddle, III, Harry Carter, and Thomas Ward 
present.  Also in attendance was Joseph Youssouf, Board Attorney.  
 
Joe took over the meeting and made these statements.The purpose of this meeting is to open Bids 
for the repaving of the Route 524 Fire Station. No action will be taken at this meeting. All 
interested parties are welcome to attend the next Regular Meeting of the Board on July 5, 2010; 
at 08:00 PM. Joe proceeded to open the five Bid Packets that were present.  
 

1) Johnson Baran Corp., Forked River, $29,861.00. 
2) All Surface Asphalt Paving, Inc., Point Pleasant, $34,800.00. 
3) Halecon, Inc., Bridgewater, $25,480.00. 
4) Fiore Paving Company, Inc., Oceanport, $32,750.00. 
5) Meco, Inc., Clarksburg, $31,250.00. 

 
This concluded the Bid Opening. With no further business to come before the Board, the meeting 
was adjourned at 04:15 PM. 


